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Copy sent Dr. Johnson
As Vice Chairman of the Faculty. Mr

February 16th, 1932,

Dean A, 3* 5vo,
The Faculty of Graduate Studios and Research, 
McGill University.

Dear Dean Eve,

I am returning herewith the article on the 
Faculty of Graduate Studies and Research which you have 
prepared for the HcGILL MEWS•

I am afraid we must try to got the history 
of the Graduate School right.

In this article you say,
"In December 1909 a change was made and 
a Faculty of the Graduate School was in­
stituted, not without discussion,"

"At a later date, 1922, the Faculty ac­
quired a longer, but more descriptive 
title,- The Faculty of Graduate Studies 
and Research,"

My information, gleaned from the Mlnut 8 
of Corporation and supported by other evidence which I 
shall give you is that the ohool did not become a Faculty _ 

If you consult the old calendars you willuntil 1922.
find that in the calendar of 1921-22 it was referred to 
as "The School of Graduate Studies" and from then on as 
"The Faculty of Graduate Studies and Research,

I will quote first from a report issued by 
the late Sir 'illlam Peterson, entitled "Inter-University 
Arrangements for Post-Graduate and Research Students"


